
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding Training Pathways Pathway 1 
Are practitioners a 

Manager, DSL, 
registered person 
or senior member 

of staff with 
responsibility for 
making referrals 
and/or managing 

staff? 

Pathway 3 
Are 

practitioners a 
senior member 

of staff in a 
setting likely to 
be involved in 

the 
recruitment of 

staff? 

Pathway 2 
Are practitioners an EY 

Practitioner or 
childminder with NO 

responsibility for 
managing staff? 

Refresher 

Training 

Practitioners 
should attend: 

 
Designated 

Safeguarding 
Lead’s 

This is an 
introductory 

course covering: 
 

• EYFS/Legislation 

• Allegations 
Management 

• Early Intervention 

• Signs/Indicators 

• Making referrals 

• Record keeping 

• EYFS 
safeguarding 
requirements 

 
Pre course 
requisites: 

Delegates are 
required to 
familiarise 

themselves with 
the EYFS 

Safeguarding and 
Welfare 

requirements and 
have attended 
safeguarding 

training in the last 
three years. 

Practitioners should 
attend: 

 
Basic Safeguarding 

Children 
This workshop is suitable 
for new practitioners or 
new childminders. Once 

practitioners have 
completed  this 

practitioners can attend 
the refresher training 

every 3 years thereafter 
to update practitioners 

knowledge 
 

Pre course requisites: 
Delegates are required 

to familiarise themselves 
with the EYFS 

Safeguarding and 
Promoting Children’s 

Welfare requirements. 
 

Have practitioners 

attended SGC 

training before? 

Yes 

PVI DSL Network 

 

Safeguarding 
Children: 
Refresher  

Is for 
practitioners with 
a role relevant to 

Pathway 2 
 

If practitioners 
have followed 

pathway 2 and it 
has been over 

three years since 
practitioners 
attended the 

training relevant 
to these 

pathways 
practitioners 

should attend: 
Safeguarding 

Children 
Refresher 
workshop 

 

Managers/ DSLs/ 
Snr Practitioners   

Following 
pathway 1 and 3 

should attend the 
termly DSL 

network sessions 
for regular SGC 

updates 
 

Practitioners should 

attend: 

Principles of Safer 

Recruitment 

Workshop 

It is recommended 

as good practice for 
practitioners who 
are involved in the 
recruitment of paid 

or unpaid 
members of staff.  

It will support 
practitioners to 
actively try to 

protect children’s 
welfare when 
recruiting new 
people to the 

workforce. 
 

NB: This course will 
be arranged if 

there is demand. 
If you would like to 
register an interest 

please email 
eytraining@nottingha

mcity.gov.uk 

 
 

 

 

PVI DSL  Network 

Yes 

Yes No 

Prevent Duty Briefing session: All practitioners including apprentices 

and auxiliary staff should attend this session. 
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